
From: stephen.thompson1@nomura.com
Subject: FW: Millennium Quay 'Enough is Enough' - open letter

Date: 1 November 2021 at 10:27
To: tobyspoerer@me.com

 
 

From: Stephen <stephen@mquays.com> 
Sent: 08 August 2020 10:34
To: residents@chelseabridgewharf.org.uk
Subject: Millennium Quay 'Enough is Enough' - open letter
 
Dear Sir
 
I am the Chairman of Millennium Quay Freehold Limited and Millennium Quay
(A,B,C,D,E,F and G) Management Limited and I am also a lessee at Millennium
Quay.  Your open letter dated 21st July has been brought to our attention.
 
We have been unable to identify any lessee of Millennium Quay on your list of
signatories.
 
Millennium Quay is a development of 588 properties and we have been extremely
active in the day to day management of our homes for the last 20 years.  We are in
control of the assessment of the External Walling System with appropriately qualified
and insured professionals.
 
The contents of your letter dated 21st July are not reflective of any of the issues you
suggest in relation to Millennium Quay.  Nor are they reflective of the service we
receive from Rendall and Rittner.
 
I would be grateful if you would remove our development from your correspondence.
 
Yours faithfully
 
 
Stephen Lang
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